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Fine Named NASUCA Vice President 
 
Indiana Utility Consumer Counselor Bill Fine has been named as Vice President of the National Association of State Utility Consumer 
Advocates (NASUCA).  
 
NASUCA is an association of 58 utility consumer advocate offices in 44 states, the District of Columbia, Puerto Rico, Barbados, and 
Jamaica. NASUCA’s members include the Indiana Office of Utility Consumer Counselor (OUCC), which represents Indiana utility 
consumer interests before state and federal regulatory commissions and in the appellate courts.  
 
Fine was appointed as Indiana’s Utility Consumer Counselor by Gov. Eric J. Holcomb in January 2017 and reappointed in December 
2020. He has served on NASUCA’s Executive Committee since November 2018 and was elected twice as the association’s treasurer.  
 

# # # 
 
The Indiana Office of Utility Consumer Counselor (OUCC) represents Indiana consumer interests before state and federal bodies that regulate utilities. As a state 

agency, the OUCC’s mission is to represent all Indiana consumers to ensure quality, reliable utility services at the most reasonable prices possible through 
dedicated advocacy, consumer education, and creative problem solving.  
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